Ohio Attorney General's Office
Bureau of Criminal Investigation
Investigative Report

2022-1190
Officer Involved Critical Incident - 1551 Meadowlark Lane,
Marysville, Ohio 43040 (L)

Investigative Activity: Information Provided/Obtained

Involves: Union County Sheriff's Department (O)

Date of Activity: 06/07/2022

Activity Location: Union County Sheriff's Department - Business - 221 W Fifth St,
Marysville, OH 43040, Union County

Author: SA Perry K. Roeser, #114

Narrative:

On June 7, 2022, Ohio Bureau of Criminal Investigation (BCl) Special Agent (SA) Perry Roeser
received a document from Union County Chief Deputy Tom Morgan (Chief Morgan). Chief
Morgan explained the letter was from Sheriff Patton regarding any public records requests from
the original documents they turned over to BCl as part of an Officer-Involved Critical Incident
under investigation. Union County wants to be notified of any requests so they can review and
redact information that cannot be released.

See attachment #1 for additional details.

Attachments:

Attachment # 01: Sheriff Patton Records Letter

This document is the property of the Ohio Bureau of Criminal Investigation and is confidential in nature. Neither
the document nor its contents are to be disseminated outside your agency except as provided by law - a statute,
an administrative rule, or any rule of procedure.
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Exhibit 1



Office Of The Sheriff

UNION COUNTY, OHIO

Sheriff Malcum J. "Jamie" Patton

Accountability
Integrity  Dedication

June 7, 2022

Ohio Bureau of Criminal Investigation
Ohio Attorney General’s Office
Special Agent Perry K. Roeser

1560 State Route 56, SW

London, Ohio 43140

RE: Records Request — Marysville OICI
Dear Mr. Roeser:

On Tuesday, May 31, 2022, the Union County Sheriff’s Office (UCSO) received your records
request regarding our deputy’s involvement in the Officer Involved Shooting that occurred on May
30, 2022 on Meadowlark Lane in Marysville. The records you have requested are all recorded on
the Seagate Portable Computer Storage device that we are turning over to you today.

Any and all documents supplied by the UCSO on this storage device are copies of our agency
original and unaltered data records, therefore we are requesting the Ohio Bureau of Criminal
Investigation notify our office of any public records requests for this information. This will afford
our office the opportunity to review and redact, according to our public records policy and the
Ohio Public Records Law, any information that cannot be released. The redactions and information
to be released will then be submitted to the Union County Prosecutor’s Office for examination.

Should you have questions regarding this letter, please contact me at 937-645-4125.

Respectfully,
ml ‘Jamie” Patton
Sheriff — Union County

MIJP/amb
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